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A Public Hearing was held on June 14th, 2011 at 4:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall 
to solicit input from the public on the proposed FY 2012 Budget. Present was Mayor Joe 
Brannen, Councilman Tommy Blitch, City Manager Frank Parker, City Clerk Sue Starling and 
Director of Finance Cindy West as well as other staff members. There were no citizens present in 
the audience. 

Mayor Joe Brannen called the Public Hearing to order. 

Mayor Brannen thanked the staff of the Finance dept for their work on the budget. 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:05 p.m. 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 


